

Control Number: 51856

Item Number: 47

Addendum StartPage: 0

D 01

Kathleen Hartnett White, Chairman R. B. "Ralph" Marquez, Commissioner Larry R. Soward, Commissioner Margaret Hoffman, Executive Director



TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

June 16, 2004

Via Facsimile (800) 713-3082

Mr. Gerald P. Baker, President National Exemption Service, Inc. 604 Packard Court, Suite A Safety Harbor, Florida 34695

Re:

Request for approval to change billing method

Signature Ridge Apartments, Registration No. S2931

CN: 601459449 RN: 102880705

Dear Mr. Baker;

The request you submitted on behalf of Signature Ridge to change from submetered to allocated billing is approved. This approval is based on the facts stated in your May 20, 2004 letter. Please complete the attached forms and return them along with a copy of this letter. You may do so via facsimile at: 512/239-6190.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Margot Taunton at 512/239-6403, via e-mail to mtaunton@teeq.state.tx.us, or by fax to 512/239-6190.

Sincerely,

Michelle Abrams, Team Leader

Utilities Financial Review

Water Supply Division

MA/mt/ac

Attachments (TCEQ-10363 and TCEQ-10400)

P.O. Box 130B7 • Austin, Texas 78711-3087 • 512/239-1000 • Internet address: www.tceq.state.tx.us

printed on recreici paper using soy-based ink

47